Not only have we lost a giant chunk of our bar business (many closed and will never come back) due to the pandemic. The
minimum wage, payroll taxes, small business taxes, the list is endless, are constantly going up. Unlike your average business, we
can not simply raise our prices to compensate. The prices are fixed and not flexible. We need help, now more than ever in the form
of increased compensation. These people have been working their tails off through a mind blowing difficult time and should be
rewarded for continuing to bring millions of dollars in to the state.

Thank you,

Erik



